

VOCABULARY AND GRAMMAR PRACTICE**Exercise 1: Choose the best options to complete the following sentences.**

1. My mother loves flowers so I often some in the living room.
A. hate B. arrange C. burn D. catch
2. is a popular hobby of the people living around this forest.
A. Collecting dolls B. Bird-watching C. Ice-skating D. Surfing
3. He can't because he is scared of heights.
A. make pottery B. go camping
C. go mountain climbing D. make models
4. My father is doing the and my mother is cooking.
A. gardening B. horse-riding C skating D. monopoly
5. You should gymnastics regularly to have good health.
A. do B. go C. watch D. play
6. A lot of people enjoy things such as dolls, stamps or bottles.
A.making B. arranging C. doing D. collecting
7. It takes me a lot of time to make a
A.collage B. cycling C.eggshell D. Monopoly
8. You shouldn't go if you can't swim.
A.skating B. board game C. gallery D. surfing
9. Can you ride a horse? - Of course. It's a piece of
A.cake B. horse C.collage D. art
10. He's a great artist. He can in both
A. plant – stone and wood B. carved – eggshell
C. carve – wood and eggshells D. plant – woodand eggshells
11. I love this song because its is very sweet and romantic.
A.melody B. monopoly C. challenging D. unique

12. Be careful, please! All of things in this box are very
 A.gallery B. collage C.carved D. fragile
13. A lot of girls love holding their weddings
 A.challenging B. outdoors C. in board games D. unusual
14. Lan doesn't like sports such as surfing or mountain climbing.
 A. fragile B. indoors C. challenging D. carved
15. Be careful. Don't yourself.
 A. hurt B. plant C. hate D. catch
16. Mai often helps her mother and water trees in her free time.
 A.hurt B. burn C. carve D. plant

Exercise 2: Give the correct form of the verbs in brackets.

1. Mai (be) 12 years old next month.
2. She would like (have) a party in her house.
3. She (invite) some her friends in her party.
4. He (go) to English club every day.
5. We (play) soccer on weekends.
6. They (sit) in the library tomorrow.
7. Mai (do) her homework every day.
8. We (travel) to Hanoi tonight.
9. He (not come) here tomorrow.
10. Don't worry! He (come) here soon.

Exercise 3: Give the correct form of the verbs in brackets.

It's wonderful to have a hobby to do for pleasure in your free time. My favorite hobby is gardening. I love watching flowers and eating vegetables, so I **(1. grow)** a lot of plants in my garden. I usually **(2. water)** them in the early mornings. Sometimes my mother also **(3. help)** me care them and my father **(4. take)** me to the market to buy seeds. I often **(5. read)** books to understand more about gardening. This weekend I **(6. harvest)** carrots and cabbages. Do you know how eager I am? I **(7. give)** some of them to my grandparents. Also, I **(8. take)** photos of them and post on facebook. Let's wait and see!

Exercise 5: Read and answer the questions.**MIKE'S HOBBIES AND INTERESTS**

Mike likes to spend most of his free time at home. He is tired after work, and usually relaxes in front of the TV for an hour. Sometimes, instead of watching TV, he reads news on the Internet, and about once a week, he sends an email to his family in Vietnam.

Mike is also very musical. He enjoys playing the piano and the drums, but his favorite musical instrument to play is the guitar. He plays the guitar in a band. They usually practice at weekends, at his friend Paul's house. In the past, they practiced in Paul's house but his neighbor said that they were so noisy. Now they are practicing it in the garden.

1. Where does Mike like to spend his free time?

.....

2. Does Mike like watching TV?

.....

3. How often does he send an email to his family?

.....

4. Where does Mike's family live?

.....

5. What instrument does Mike play?

.....

6. When does Mike practice playing the guitar?

.....

7. Why are they not practicing in Paul's house?

.....

8. Where are they practicing it now?

.....